4 Hands of Love
\ / Hope in Jesus’ Name

The two-year pandemic has had its far-reaching effects even at the Hands of Love Children’s home in Bolivia,
South America. School was suspended much of the time and when it was in session it was short hours and the
children were required to wear two masks. Even the bakery we now have running was suspended for a time.
Their education has suffered but not their spirits!

During this quarantine time the Lord has allowed some things to be accomplished. We have dreamed for a
long time of having a farm and we were finally able to break ground and get that under way. We now have
four cows and two hundred chickens! We are making lots of milk and now are starting to get eggs! We were
able to build a weekend place where the children can go to help with the animals and farm.

The farm is a great learning
experience teaching the
children life skills.

These five young people just graduated from
high school. Four of them have applied to
university and have recently been accepted. We
praise the Lord for the way He has provided and
is making a way for them in life. The tallest one
in the picture is staying on at the farm to help
oversee it. Isn’t God amazing? When we think
of where these children have come from (abuse,
neglect, abandonment, starvation) we are so
grateful to the Lord that they can have a better.
life. Mostimportantly is has been a chance for
them to know Him personally. God is good!




Our functioning bakery is bringing in some revenue that helps with special projects that they want to
accomplish. The children are learning how to make breads and pastries as well as how to decorate cakes,
which are in high demand. The many life skills that they learn will help them in future endeavors. What a
blessing to be on the sidelines and see God work miracles for each one! The real blessing is each one of these
children and the contribution they are to their world and to their Lord.

We praise God for the opportunity to build another building on the property! The boys will live in the new

building and the girls in the old building. This potentially also allows more space for more children as staffing
allows. God is continuing His work in perfect ways.

We are so happy to share these updates with you and want to thank you for your prayers and financial
support of this ministry God has given. You can send donations to the address below or go to our website
at www.handsoflovebolivia.com to our “Giving” page. All donations given are tax deductible.

Make checks payable to: Hands of Love for Bolivia

P.O. Box 868
Rome, GA 30162

Send checks to: Hands of Love for Bolivia



http://www.handsoflovebolivia.com/

